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Abstract:
The use of an SOA has implications for a number of aspects of traditional acquisition, development and sustainment. This paper focuses on how governance is affected. We outline the unique issues of governance in migration to an SOA, including the need for collaboration between multiple organizations, the need for new incentives for government programs and vendors, and the implications of a new landscape for development and acquisition.  For example, SOAs require attention to the needs of three perspectives, those of the application developer, the infrastructure developer, and the service provider. The needs and concerns of each of these participants, as well as the types of cross organizational communication patterns required for success are outlined.
A significant issue is how services and applications relate to the boundaries of ownership domains. We focus on the following: 

· A flexible authority structure 

· Management incentives 

· Full operational lifecycle 
We describe these characteristics in terms of traditional system lifecycle development and then discuss some of the differences that arise with SOAs. We then consider how the changed context of SOA affects the concept of governance, with examples drawn from experience with several DoD SOA implementations. Lessons learned from a DoD SOA implementation are presented.
